
Southwest Michigan Planning Commission Physical Office Closed – March 24 through April 13. 

As of March 24, 2020 in support of Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order 2020-21, the Southwest 

Michigan Planning Commission’s physical office will be closed through April 13th.  SWMPC staff members 

can be reached either by telephone or email.  We are able to have close to full capacity while working 

remotely.  I want to encourage our partners to work with us to schedule virtual meetings or conference 

calls in the absence of face-to-face meetings.  We are glad to continue working with you and will use all 

the resources available to us to accommodate you in our work together.  

  

Please reach out to SWMPC staff as the need arises.  The following is our staff contact information. 

Hamilton, Marcy         Deputy Director, Senior Planner       ext.1525                    hamiltonm@swmpc.org 

Egelhaaf, John             Executive Director                              ext.1512                        egelhaafj@swmpc.org 

Kim Gallagher             Senior Planner                                    ext.1518                        gallagherk@swmpc.org 

Kovnat, Brandon         Associate Planner                               ext.1524                          kovnatb@swmpc.org 

Martin, Kris                 Associate Planner                               ext.1521                            martink@swmpc.org 

Burdue, Jerrid             Associate Planner                               ext.1517                            burduej@swmpc.org 

Plescher, Jill                Geographic Information Systems Specialist   ext.1522          plescherj@swmpc.org 

Rose, Patrice               Office Manager                                  ext.1520                                 rosep@swmpc.org 

  

Best Regards, 

  

K. John Egelhaaf, AICP 

Executive Director 

Southwest Michigan Planning Commission 

376 W. Main Street, Suite 130 

Benton Harbor, MI 49022 

269-925-1137 x 1512 

www.swmpc.org 

egelhaafj@swmpc.org 
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